
TO: FAJUA CONTRACTED PRODUCERS  

 

Producer Bulletin 2017-2- Fourth Reminder  -  

 

FROM: FAJUA MANAGEMENT  

 

RE: EFFECTIVE 10/01/2017 - CRITICALLY IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION FOR FAJUA PRODUCERS 

 

The FAJUA is currently working on changing our service provider for all 

Policy Processing from Blue Cod Technologies to AIPSO.  This process 

involves non-renewing all current policies beginning with 10/01/2017 

renewal effective dates. Anything that has a renewal date prior to 

10/01/2017  WILL RENEW in the Blue Cod system.  On or about 08/15/2017 

the first of these letters will be sent to you and your insureds. This process 

will continue for another 12 months as all active policies are rolled 

off.  These policies can be re-written in the new system with our new 

provider and details on that will follow. This is the first of many emails that 

will go out in the coming weeks. Please read them carefully.  
 

We are very excited about this change. We think you will be very happy with 

the new quoting system.  

 

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns, please contact 

the FAJUA office at 850-681-2003.  
 
 
Florida Auto JUA 
(850) 681-2003 office 
(850) 681-7802 fax 
www.fajua.org 
 
 
 

http://www.fajua.org/

